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In several areas of the revised application, Hydro has added the language that the project meets
its mandate to provide “reliable service at least cost, in an environmentally responsible manner”

(see, for example, paragraph 19 of the revised application).

Please provide any justification and rationale for how the proposed regional diesel plant is
environmentally responsible, as well as any analysis that was completed to reach this

conclusion.

Please refer to Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro’s response to PUB-NLH-067 of this

proceeding.



